
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Al Lewis, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From:  Craig Stephenson, Assistant Superintendent 

   

Date:  July 2, 2025 

 

Re:  Action Memo 

July 23, 2025 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting the Board ratify the following: authorizing Glassboro PD to use Thomas E. Bowe 

Middle School as the site to conduct a police training exercise on July 14, 2025. 

 

This exercise was also used as an opportunity for Glassboro Public Schools to test our safety & 

security platforms. 


